
PERSUASIVE 
     Synonyms:  compelling, convincing, articulate, smooth, 
     eloquent, fluent 

He has a talent for getting others to go along with his 
suggestions.   

With his persuasive, compelling manner he is usually able to bring 
others around to his way of thinking. 

Her self-assurance gives her an ability to make her clients feel 
that she can solve their problems and effectively handle their 
needs.   

Gently prodding them in the direction she wants them to go, nothing 
diverts her from her goal. 

The way she gives bad news makes people feel good about it. 

When this person feels enthusiastic about something, she can be 
quite a promoter, crackling with energy for her product.   

She is able to generate action in others, selling them so 
unobtrusively,  they don't even know they are getting a pitch. 

Because she is enthusiastic about what she is doing, she is able to 
generate excitement in her listening audience. 

Ideally suited to the sales field, this applicant is persuasive, 
articulate and enthusiastic.  She learns quickly and does not 
accept superficial information, but will do her own research when 
necessary. 

He pushes hard and can be quite persuasive when necessary. 

A natural wordsmith, she has a talent for language that enables her 
to get her point across crisply and succinctly. 

He is the type who'll wheedle and coax, charm and cajole--whatever 
it takes to talk you into what he wants. 



Smooth and persuasive, she knows how to sell herself and her ideas 
effectively. 

Doing his best to keep things upbeat and pleasant, he would far 
rather persuade than push.   

A smooth talker, he has a talent for bringing others around to his 
point of view. 

She has a way of making the most unpalatable information sound 
pleasant. 

She can become very passionate about the things that matter to her, 
using all her considerable skills of persuasion to get the results 
she wants. 

He tends to intimidate rather than persuade, over-using his 
authority to bring others into line with his objectives. 


